AT,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchureh Street, E.C, 3.
11th May, 1931.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 9th instant,
from which it is noted that the subdivision arrangements
of the steamer "LADY LEINSTER" have rceently been under
consideration, and that & corresponding endorsement will
require to be inserted om the freeboard vertificates for
this vessel.

In the circumstanfes the Society's Surveyors are
being dnstmucted to verify the markings, with a view to
the issue of certificates with the required marginal
endorsement .

1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Seeoretary.

The Assistant Seeretary,
ilercantile larine Department,
BOALRD OF TRADE,

Great George Street,
Sn"ixﬁulq
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